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Dear Kaddoura,

I assume you received my letter dated the 29th january 1985
in reply to your letter Reference SC/SER/84/2126, where I did
accept your invitation to take part on the Consultative Committee
on Niels Bohr Centenary Celebration.

I am willing to travel to Paris by the 15th of NOVEMBER and
I would like to know what stpps have been taken about my Jjournmey
Sdo PAULO. PARIS ¢ S3do PAULO and about accommodation in Paris.,

I whuld appreciate if you could send your réply to my home
address.,

Furthermore, I am glad to inform you that I will send wou
a copy of my article entitleds Reflexions on Bohr and €@omplemen-

tar:lt}'.

Yours,

s Aok

Mario Schenberg
Emeritus Professor

Universidade de Sao Paulo



